
Miss Wimperis says....

We are feeling festive after an energetic start to

December with Freddy Fit! There has been a real

noticeable change in the weather. Please ensure

that children are coming to school in warm coats,

hats, gloves and scarves! 
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 6 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Our Eco Council have
launched the

 ‘Cut the Carbon’ home
challenge.

We are asking all children
to try to do 6 things to

reduce their own carbon
usage! 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Year 6 parents joined

the class in making

Anderson shelters. The

children loved sharing

their knowledge of

WW2 with their

parents.

Stars of the week!

. 

What's been happening this week?


